
  

The Parish of the Holy Cross 

95 Nichols Road + Nesconset, NY 11767 + 631.265.2200 +  

www.holycrossrc.org + www.facebook.com/pothcnesconset 

LET ALL BE WELCOMED AS CHRIST! 

Come and pray with us! 

We celebrate Eucharist 
Monday-Thursday 9:00 AM; Saturday 5:00 PM; Sunday 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM & 11:30 AM 

The 9:00 Weekday Mass & Sunday 11:30 Mass are livestreamed on Facebook. 
 

We celebrate Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:30 PM - 4:15 PM; Wednesday after 9:00 AM Mass 

 

Vision Statement:  Holy Cross is a vibrant Catholic community striving to maintain a spirit of 
welcome to all, serving as a guiding beacon to nourish and sustain prayer, work and play. 

3rd Sunday of Easter - May 1, 2022 
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WE ARE HERE FOR YOU! 

 

631.265.2200 + Fax: 631.265.2229 + Email: parish@holycrossrc.org 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday - Friday, 9 AM - 4 PM (closed 12:15 - 1 PM) 

Mr. Brian Reich 
Director of Music Ministry 

PASTORAL TEAM 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Mrs. Jane Wirth 
Parish Secretary, ext.122 

Mr. Roberto Maza 
Custodian 

Mrs. Mary Inghilterra 
Weekend Sacristan 

Mrs. Mary Pannone, ext.111 
Religious Education Secretary 
(mpannone@holycrossrc.org) 

Dr. Vincent Mazurek 
Music Minister/Webmaster 

Mrs. Barbara Shipman 
P/T Asst. to the Pastor 

Ms. Alexandra Roecklein 
Youth Minister 

 

 

Remembering Our Sick 
 

Please pray for those in our parish who are 
sick, their families and caregivers: 

 

  Bob Alderdice    Bobby Alderdice 
  Theresa Arzillo    Jo Barry 
  Kathy Barry     Barbara Bombace 
  Ann Callari     Manuela Diaz 
  Ann Egan     Jim Emerson 
  Ralph Farino    Sienna Fricke 
  Robert Gann    Debbie Jablinowski 
  Linda Jerome    Diane Jones 
  Maureen Jost    Kristen Kennedy 
  Paul Kruk     Roberta Lamb 
  Gerald Losquadro  Charlotte Lynch  
  Amanda Maddox   Viola Malek 
  Joseph McManus   Olivia Melia 
  Freddie Meyers   David Reichbach 
  Liam Richards    Elaine Ruane  
  Joseph Santamaria  Dolores Serri  
  Barbara Sherry   Kyle Sweeney 
  Chase Turano    Judy Viskupic 
  Peter Warns     Danny Youngworth 

New Life  
in Christ 
New Life  
in Christ 

   Mass Intentions Schedule 
 

Week of May 1st, 2022, 9AM Mass 

Mon.    John McCarthy (living) 

Tue.    Pastor Rebecca Sheridan (living) 

Wed.    John Fitzpatrick 

Thu.    Christina Alanso (living) 

 

Saturday, May 7th, 5 PM Mass  

All Mother’s Day Mass Remembrances 

 

Sunday, May 8th, Fourth Sunday of Easter 

8:00 AM All Mother’s Day Mass Remembrances 

9:30 AM All Mother’s Day Mass Remembrances 

11:30 AM All Mother’s Day Mass Remembrances 

Rev. Michael F. Holzmann 
Pastor, ext.115 

Mrs. Judith Pickel 
Pastoral Associate, ext.116 

Deacon Joseph Maffeo 
Pastoral Minister, ext.124 

Mrs. Michele Hall 
Pastoral Associate, ext.120 

Mrs. Tricia Clarke, ext.112  
Director of Religious Ed. 

Mrs. Kelley Mowat, ext.113 
Coordinator of Parish Outreach 

If you would like to have the name of your loved 
one listed in our prayers for the sick, please call 
631-265-2200 x122. 

Ms. Karina D’Angelo 
Bookkeeper 
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HAPPY MAY 

The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick will take place after the 9:30 Mass on Sunday, May 1st. 

by Father Michael 
   For the last few weeks, my articles have been more of a spiritual nature.  Allow me 
to update you with more practical news about life in Holy Cross. 
 
   As you know, I have been planning to move the tabernacle to the sanctuary as well 
as install a statue of the Holy Family in the chapel where the tabernacle currently 
stands.  I had received word that the statue would be ready for shipping by mid-May.  
Unfortunately, these days shipping has become very complicated (our shipment will 
be coming from Asia).  Now we are expecting delivery by the end of August, which is 
about  three months longer than I was told it would take.  We will schedule the 
movement of the tabernacle in conjunction with the arrival of the statue.   
 
   After many discussions and getting input from parishioners, I have decided on 
where the tabernacle will be placed.  It will be against the glass wall of the sanctuary, 
to the right of the main center beam and to the left of where the credence table 
currently sits.  This will necessitate moving the credence table, and we will need to 
tweak some of what the altar servers do.  These issues will be addressed as we move 
closer to the actual movement.  Most parishioners support the idea of moving the 
tabernacle, but there was a diversity of opinions on where it should be located.  I pray 
that this change is agreeable to all.   
 
   This afternoon (Sunday), we will have our parish gathering for the Synod.  The Holy 
Father has called for a universal Synod process so that the people of God may have 
input into the life of the Church.  There will be a discussion of how the Church 
embraces ideals such as communion, participation, and mission.  There is value in 
our spending time in speaking and listening to one another.   
 
   Thank you to all who have pledged or given to the Catholic Ministries Appeal.  
Parishioners have generously pledged over $33,000.  If we were to achieve our goal, 
which is $76,700 the parish would receive a substantial rebate.  I realize that for 
many, the household budget is even tighter than usual due to high energy and food 
costs.  I am grateful to those who are able to help the ministries that are supported by 
the Appeal.  I appreciate your prayerful consideration if you are able to support this 
effort.   
 
   This week we turned on one of the outdoor spigots, and water cascaded out from 
behind the wall.  We had a broken pipe.  A visit from our friendly plumber and $510.24 
later, we are back in business—high and dry.   
 
   Happy May!  The warmth of spring will soon be upon us.   
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Weekly Calendar 
 
Sunday, May 1st       After 9:30 Mass 

• ANOINTING OF THE SICK   Worship Area 

• SYNOD GATHERING   1PM Atrium 

• YOUTH NIGHT       6-8PM Atrium 

 

Monday, May 2nd       7 PM 

• KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS   Fr. Joe Room 
 

Tuesday, May 3rd       10 AM  

• IN STITCHES       Fr. Joe Room 

• 1ST COMM. REHEARSAL 5PM Worship Area 
 

Wednesday, May 4th     7 PM 

• THE CHOSEN       Chapel, Atrium 
 

Thursday, May 5th      10AM 

• SCRIPTURE STUDY        Atrium 

• THE CHOSEN    1:30 PM Chapel, Atrium 
 

Saturday, May 7th      10AM,12PM,2PM 

• 1ST HOLY COMMUNIONS   Worship Area 

• HOLY HOUR       3:45-4:45PM Worship Area 

Scripture Readings for May 8, 2022 
 

+  Acts of the Apostles 13:14, 43-52 
+  Revelation 7:9, 14-17 
+  John 10:27-30 

Celebrants for Next Weekend’s 
Masses, May 7th/8th 

  5:00 PM    Fr. Michael 
  8:00 AM    Fr. Michael 
  9:30 AM    Fr. Michael 
11:30 AM    Fr. Michael 

PARISH NEWS 

 Banns of Marriage  
     First Time 
 Kaitlyn Porter & Eric Gantwerker 
   Second Time 

Valerie Forte & Brian Laverty 
 Third Time 

 Waleska Cedeno & Thomas Cilmi   

Pray for Our Military 
 

 
 
 
 

  

  
  

  

  

We thank the men and women who serve in our 
military for their service.  We will continue to 
pray for them through 2022.  Please let us know 
if their service is finished, their title has 
changed, or you would like continued prayers 
through 2023.  May God bless all who serve our 
nation.  Pray for Peace! 

SPC(E-4) David Basler 
Cpl Richard J. DeKanchuk, USMC 
FC2 Lane Dyar 
AS Brandon Ferrara 
MIDN Jonathan A. Goohs Jr., USNA 
WO Christopher Kaminsky 
Sgt Michael J. Knipper, USMC 
SSGT Ryan Mauldin 
PFC Ryan McCoy, USMC 
Lt  Ryan Montvydas 
Cpl Michael Palagonia, USMC 

Logan James Coates 
Florian Frederic Culicerto 

Cole Joseph Kempski 
Sloane Jade Lorenzo 
Penelope May Vespa 

Holy Cross Welcomes 

These Children 

Baptized in April 

We pray for the following parishioners 
whose funerals/services were celebrated at  

Holy Cross in April: 
 

  Virginia Mary Faller 
  Charles Haner 
  Anthony Licausi 
  Nicholas Lombardo 
  Frank Mancini 
  Henrietta Renken 

 

May they rest in peace,  
and may their loved ones be consoled.  
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LITURGY BYTES 

The Great 50 Days! 

 
Isn’t it exciting and so joyful every year when we finally get to Easter? I am sure the 
first disciples felt that way with Christ’s Resurrection, too. It is also the same joy you 
see on the faces of the newly baptized at the Easter Vigil. This year I saw that 
same radiant joy, via pictures on Facebook, of a young man I knew from my 
grandson’s hockey team who was received into the Church this year. It is a joy that 
cannot be contained in just a moment. That is why from about the third century, the 
Church let Easter last into a 50-day season from Easter Sunday to Pentecost. 
 
Our ancestors found great symbolic meaning in these 50 days of Easter, for 
example, 50 days in seven weeks—a week of weeks plus one day. That extra day 
was the Eighth Day, the same name they gave to Sunday—the day of resurrection, 
the day that symbolized eternity. It is not just the start of a new seven-day week but 
the beginning of a whole new creation. Fifty days are also just about one-seventh of 
the entire year, so these 50 days hold the same relationship to the year as Sunday 
does to the week. That is why the 50 days of Easter are known as the Great 
Sunday of the entire year. 
 
While 50 days of immense joy seem hard for us to sustain today, the season still 
has meaning. It is the time when we are meant to experience what it means when 
we say Christ is risen. It is the season when we hear and ponder the beginnings of 
our Church, the gifts of the Spirit, and the meaning and mission of discipleship, on 
what joining in the Eucharist commits us to be and do. Eventually we do move out 
of this celebratory mood and move on. However, let us try to live out what we have 
celebrated in all moments of our lives. Let us keep wishing everyone:  HAPPY 
EASTER! 
 

Have a blessed, safe, and healthy week! ~~~Michele Hall 
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    We Need Volunteers! 
We will train! Commitment is approximately  
one Sunday a month to run slides at Mass!  

 
If interested, please fill out & return the form below  

or call Barbara Shipman at 631-813-9175. 

 
 

   NAME: ____________________________ 
 

   Phone: ____________________________ 
 

   Email:  ____________________________ 
 

Preferred Weekend Mass: (please circle)  
5:00, 8:00, 9:30 or 11:30 

PARISH OUTREACH 
Dress a Girl Around the World 

 

Cut-Ups: (those who cut the material and assemble our dress kits)  
Our “Cut-Ups” will meet Thursday, May 19th, from 1PM-3PM in the atrium.  
We will continue cutting out dresses for the little ones in need.  Please RSVP 
to Outreach at 631-265-2200 (limited space available).  No skill required. All 
are welcome! 
 
Our Cut-Ups have assembled over 100 dress kits for Stitch-Ups to take home 
and create dresses for young girls.  We have received over 90 completed 
dresses from our Stitch-Ups which are ready to be added to the next shipment 
to Haiti.  Thank you to all those who have donated material.  You have made 
all this possible with your generosity.  At this time, we are looking for 1½ 
yards of fabric which make one small dress, 2 yards which make one 
medium dress, or 3 yards which make two medium dresses.  All remnants 
are used to make the pockets and bindings for the dresses.  We are 
especially looking for fabrics that appear to be solids but have a design 
throughout.  Thank you in advance for your generosity! 
 

Stitch-Ups:  (those who sew the dresses found in our dress kits)  
Our “Stitch-Ups” are welcome to pick up completed dress kits by calling the 
Outreach Office at 631-265-2200. Everything you need to complete a dress is 
included in a kit including instructions.  Any questions—we are just a phone 
call away!  Thank you! 
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PARISH OUTREACH 

Bereavement Support Group 
 

Walking with grief after losing a loved one is as  
unique as our fingerprints!  It can be as if all  
color in our world is gray. 
 
Having time to listen to others dealing with grief can often give  
us new insights, thus, allowing us to share our pathway and gain ways to  
move forward, putting some color back in our world! 
 
This bereavement group is a Support Group for anyone dealing with grief.  All are 
welcome.  We will meet for six Wednesdays from 5:30 to 7:30 PM on the following dates:  
May 11th, May 18th, June 1st, June 8th, June 15th & June 22nd.   
 
If interested, please register as soon as possible by calling Outreach at Holy Cross  
631-265-2200 EXT. 113.  You will then be contacted by the Facilitator of this group. 
 

 

“Come to me, all you who are weary and find life burdensome and I will refresh you.”  Matt:11:28 

 

 

A Message from Parish Outreach 
  

If you know of a house, an apartment, or a room to rent in our community, please contact 
Outreach at 631-265-2200 ext. 113.  Thank you!  

Outreach Food Pantry 
  

Next Saturday and Sunday, May 7th/8th, will be our monthly Food Drive for our Parish 
Outreach Pantry. The following items would be most helpful: 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Please don’t forget to check expiration dates!  It will greatly assist the volunteers who 
stack the pantry with your donated goods.  Thank you! 

• Snacks   
• Cans of Corn 
• Meals in a Can   
• Toilet Paper  

• Paper Towels  
• Shampoo  
• Disposable Razors  
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NY Project Hope 

EAC Network is still providing free and confidential support to Suffolk County through NY Project 
Hope.  Please call 516-510-0282 or check online at  projecthopeinfo@eac-network.org to 
learn more.  Our helpline is available Monday-Friday 8AM-8PM and Saturdays 8AM-4PM.  NY 

Project Hope Crisis Counseling Program has been EXTENDED through December 2022! 

PARISH OUTREACH 

Friendly Calls  
What are Friendly Calls? 
Friendly calls provide a simple check-in and friendly phone call to seniors/parishioners who 
are homebound, feeling lonely and/or isolated.  This program helps seniors/parishioners who 
are trying to remain independent with phone calls during the week to check on their mental, 
spiritual, and physical wellbeing.  Getting regular friendly calls can be a real boost for 
someone who is lonely.   
 
Your concern, time and compassion are the foundation of this program.  Do you have a few 
minutes a week to share a conversation with a senior/parishioner who may be homebound and 
feeling isolated?  If yes, please call the Outreach office at 631-265-2200 x113 to become a 
volunteer.  All volunteers must be VIRTUS certified and sign a confidentiality form.   
 

Who is Eligible for a Call? 
Would you like to receive a call from a parishioner volunteer while you are 
homebound?  Individuals may self refer or be referred by a caregiver or 
family member.  This program is intended to serve seniors/parishioners who 
are homebound, living alone or otherwise need regular contact to eliminate 
social isolation.  If you are interested in receiving a call, please call Outreach 
at 631-265-2200 x113.  All calls are confidential.   

Volunteer Drivers Needed  
 

Outreach occasionally receives requests from parishioners for rides.  At this time, we 
need volunteers to help with these requests.  This is not a full-time commitment but 
rather an occasional request.  Please consider being part of this wonderful and much 
needed ministry.  If you would like to be a volunteer driver for Outreach, please call 
the office at 631-265-2200 x113.  You will be sent an 
Outreach volunteer form and information on registering for 
VIRTUS, which must be completed before you will be 
asked to drive.  Thank you for considering this special 
service to our neighbors in need.   

 

mailto:projecthopeinfo@eac-network.org
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lease print clearly/ one per child 

 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________Age: ________ Date of birth: _____________ 
 
Street address: __________________________________________________________ 
 
City:___________________  Zip: ____________  Grade entering Sept. 2022_________ 
 
Home phone: _______________________   e-mail: _____________________________ 
 
Parish if not Holy Cross: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Mother/guardian emergency contact # / cell # __________________________________ 
 
Father/guardian emergency contact # / cell # ___________________________________ 
 
 Important:  Allergies or other medical conditions:  Yes / No  (please circle one) 
 ( if “yes” please call the Religious Ed office to obtain an “Allergy Action Plan”  

Form.) 

*** Under NO circumstances may outside 
food be brought in. 
 
                                                   
  May request one name for a child to be placed with: 
 
  _________________________________________ 
    This is only a request.  Campers may be placed in 

    same crew OR group.                                                                                                         
    Siblings will be placed together if requested. 
 
 

Photography release:  I hereby give / do not give  permission for my child  
 _________________________  to be photographed during the week at VBS.  
 

(must circle one and sign)  ____________________________________________ 

Fees: 

$60.00 for 1 camper 
 

$100.00 for 2 campers 
 

$140.00 for 3 or more 
campers 
 

Fees: 

$60.00 for 1 camper 
 

$100.00 for 2 campers 
 

$140.00 for 3 or more 
campers 

 

Type to enter text 

 
 

 
 

 

The Parish 

of the Holy 

Cross 

VBS Camper 

Registratio

n Form 

July 18th to 

July 22nd 
 

 

 

The Parish of the Holy Cross 

VBS Camper Registration Form 

July 18th to July 22nd  
 

 
 

Fees: 

$60.00 for 1 camper 
 

$100.00 for 2 campers 
 

$140.00 for 3 or more campers 
 

oly Cross 

VBS Camper Registration Form 

July 18th to July 22nd 

We are happy to announce that we will again be holding Vacation Bible School this summer 
from July 18

th
 to July 22

nd
.   Registration has now begun and is limited to 75 campers.  Once the 

quota is reached, we will need to close registration.  The deadline is May 15
th
.  We’re looking 

forward to a fun-filled week of “Monumental—Celebrating GOD’S Greatness.” Tricia and Mary  

 

FOR PARISH USE ONLY: 
Payments Made:  Date: _______________ Amount: _______________   Cash            Check #            Paypal 
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The Parish of the Holy Cross 

VBS Volunteer Registration Form 2022 

July 18th to July 22nd  

Crew Leaders and Station Leaders 
***Please Print Clearly*** 

 

Applicant Information: 
 

Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

            ________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: _______________________ Cell: _____________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________________________________ 

If you are in High School, state your grade in September____________________________ 

Circle One:   College Student          Out of College          Parent 

Emergency Information: 

Emergency Contact Name: __________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number: ________________________________________________ 

Allergies:  Yes / No       If yes, please fill out Allergy Form.  Any Medical Conditions, please 

explain: _______________________________________________________________ 
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The Parish of the Holy Cross      

VBS Helper Volunteer Registration Form 

Entering 6th through 8th Grade 

July 18th to July 22nd  
**Please print clearly** 

Name: _________________________________________________________________ Age: ____________ 

Street Address: ____________________________________________________Grade in Sept.____________ 

City: _________________________________________Zip: _________Home Phone: __________________ 

Parent’s E-mail: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Names: ________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Name: _________________________Relation to Helper: _________________________ 

Emergency Contact Phone Number: ___________________________________________________________ 

Allergies or other medical conditions:  YES/NO           If yes, please fill out Allergy/Medical Form 

VBS REFERENCE INFORMATION 

 

1.  Is this your first year helping at VBS?               YES/NO 

 

a. If no, have you been a Station Helper or Crew helper?        YES/NO 

If you helped with a station, which station were you in? ___________________________ 

2.  Do you have a sibling enrolled as a camper this year at VBS?                YES/NO 

 

3. What parish do you attend and where do you attend Religious Education? 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Do you have a request to work with a crew or station? _________________________________________ 

We will try to honor all requests.  Thank you for volunteering!   

 

t-shirt size__________________________ (Adult/S, Adult/M, Adult/L, Adult/XL) 

*t-shirts will be handed out in June at the final meeting before VBS 
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This weekend at the offertory we will also be collecting for our Catholic 
Elementary Schools.  This collection provides scholarships and program 
funding for the needs of students and schools.  
 

Next weekend we will also be collecting for our Renovations and Major Repairs fund.  Thank you 
for your support of these important collections! 

The Sisters of St. Dominic 
555 Albany Avenue, Amityville, NY 11701 

 
The Sisters of St. Dominic located in Amityville, New York, are seeking a Chief 
Financial Officer.  The Chief  Financial Officer (CFO) is responsible for the fiscal 
integrity of the financial resources of the congregation.  The CFO implements and 
evaluates effective systems of sound financial management and business 
administration for the Amityville Dominican Sisters.  She/he oversees and manages 
the day-to-day operations of the Finance Office.  As a member of the Executive Team 
the CFO, along with the Executive Director of the Motherhouse and the Executive 
Director of Life Enrichment, is responsible for the promotion of the Mission and the 
Well-Being of the members of the Congregation.   
 
For more information please contact:  Candace Campbell at ccampbell@amityop.org 
 
Resumes can be sent to:  cfosearchcommittee@amityop.org  

PARISH NEWS 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 

Youth Ministry 
 
Hello everyone!  Are you in high school?  Do you want to make new friends as you play 
fun games?  Do you want to build more of an understanding about yourself and your 
faith?  If you answered "Yes!" to any of those questions, and 
you have received the Sacrament of Confirmation, then you 
MUST check out the Holy Cross Youth Group!  If you are 
thinking about joining us and would like more information, 
please contact Allie Roecklein, Coordinator of Youth 
Ministries, at youthgroup@holycrossrc.org or call the parish 
office.  Our next meeting is May 1st from 6 to 8 PM in 
the atrium! 

 

 

mailto:hcyouthgroup15@gmail.com
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Little Flower Child & Family Services (Wading River) 

Due to financial impacts of Covid and supply chain issues over the last 2 years, hygiene 

supplies have been difficult to get.  Eagle Scout candidate Michael Fallon invites you to help 

in his effort to stock up and supply a brand new “Hygiene Pantry” for female residents.  (A 

collection for male residents will take place at a later date.)  This pantry will cater to children 

ages 7-21 in residence at Little Flower, some with disabilities and some without.  
 

For this collection, specifically for females, the following items are needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Female Specific Items: 
 

Women’s Shaving Cream 
Women’s Razors  
Perfume  
Feminine Scented Soaps 
Makeup 
Nail Polish / Polish Remover 
Feminine Products 
Makeup Remover 
Hair Accessories – Hair Ties 
Hair Products – Gels / Oils  
Body Lotions / Body Sprays 

General Supplies: 
 

Toothbrushes / Toothpaste 
Cotton Balls / Q-Tips                              
Bath Towels (washcloths, 
floor towels, bath towels) 
Hand Sanitizer 
Body Wash, Soap, Shampoo, 
Conditioner 
Moisturizer / Lotion 
ChapStick 
Acne Products 
Hairbrushes / Combs 

HELPING OUR COMMUNITY! 

 

Parishioner Michael Fallon is undertaking this drive for  
his Eagle Scout project.  The collection will take place… 
 

Where: at Parish of the Holy Cross atrium    

When:  May 21 - 22, 2022 after all Masses    
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TAKE A CHANCE! 

Spring Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 

Spring Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 

Spring Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 

Spring Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 

Spring Cash Fling 
  
For many years the Cash Calendar was a part of the Holy Cross routine.  This fundraiser 
provided some additional financial support to the parish.  In addition, many parishioners 
enjoyed participating in it.  Unfortunately, it was one of the many parts of parish life that was 
lost to COVID.  At this time, it is unlikely that we have enough parishioners attending Mass 
on a weekly basis to support a monthly drawing, and so, we present the “Spring Cash Fling.”  
This is a similar idea, however it is offered on a quarterly basis. 
  

• $10 per ticket 
• Tickets are available for purchase through March, April and May.   
• Drawing will be held June 1. 

  
Because we anticipate smaller participation, there is a different pay scale: 
  

 1 Prize @ $250 

 2 Prizes @ $100 

 10 Prizes @ $50 

 15 Prizes @ $25 
  

• This formula was based upon selling 250 tickets @ $10 each.  If more than 250     
  tickets are sold, the number of prizes will be increased.  (In the event the response is 
  strong, we will resume a monthly drawing as soon as possible.) 
 

• Tickets will not be sold after Mass.  Please use the tear-off tickets below.  You may 
return your entries by placing them in an envelope and depositing it in the basket on 
weekends, or returning them to the Parish Office.   

  

Thank you for your support! 
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